
 

MARQUETTE COUNTY I-TEAM - MINUTES 
MAY 21, 2019 –  SECOND MEETING OF THE YEAR  

The second I-Team meeting of 2019 was held on May 21, 2019. 

In attendance: Sharon Alden (ADRC), Alex Truell (APS), Sunny Wilson (Inclusa), Colleen 

Sengbusch (EBS), Kristina Ebbott (Elder Rights Project), Julie Shew (DHS Area Admin), Joe 

Zauner (Sheriff’s Dept.) 

 

Meeting was started at 9:30 am with introductions.  Reviewed minutes from February and 

today’s agenda.  Agenda and minutes were approved. 

We received an update on the Salvation Army.  While a local grant writer has still not been 

found, they do have a temporary contact in place.  Process has been adjusted to accommodate. 

Alex brought information on Supported Decision-Making Agreements, which are new to 

Wisconsin.  Went into detail and provided a packet for those in attendance.  Discussed 

Supported Decision-Making Agreements vs. Guardianships and POAs. 

Discussed the legality of discharging an individual under activated POA from a nursing home. 

Future recruitment ideas: Divine Savior’s social work department & local banks. 

A guest speaker on the Silver Alert system is still being considered for a future I-Team meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 

 


